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HOMICIDE 
 
 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is actively investigating the homicide of an adult 
female discovered on Wednesday, August 2nd at approximately 9:25 A.M. The deceased 
female was discovered outside the residence located at 1617 Northwest 5th Street, in the 
City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed the victim, who appeared to have been shot, had 
succumbed to her injuries at approximately 1:00 A.M. Wednesday morning.  
 

The victim has been identified as Teresa Samuels, B/F, 04/28/1977, a resident of the City 
of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

This is an active investigation and circumstances surrounding the incident are still being 
determined.  
 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to contact Sergeant Steve 
Novak at 954-828-5556.  
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